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Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services .
26 Federal Plaza, Room 37-100 North CENTERS for MEDICARE & MEDICAI? SERVICES
New York, NY 10278

July 21, 2011

RECEIVED

Jason A. Helgerson,

Medicaid Director JuL 2 8201
Office of Health Insurance Programs FCEOF
New York State Department of Health NYS DOH -

Corning Tower HEALTH INSURANCE PROGRAMS
Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12237

Dear Mr. Helgerson:

We have received the State’s letter dated July 20, 2010 in which you request to withdraw State
Plan Amendment (SPA) 11-67. This SPA proposed to include in the State Plan the authority of
the Commissioner of Health to establish the amount of payments and dispensing fees for
prescription drugs. In accordance with your request, CMS has withdrawn SPA 11-67 from
processing. We will maintain one copy of the SPA submission and the correspondence related
to the withdrawal for our files.

If you have any questions, please contact Ana J. Balbuena at (212) 616-241 0.
Sincerely, |
Michael Melendez

Associate Regional Administrator
Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health -
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